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Zach Greenberg <zach.greenberg@thefire.org>

SUNY Potsdam Response to April 29, 2020 Letter

Zach Greenberg <zach.greenberg@thefire.org> Thu, May 14, 2020 at 10:52 AM
To: "Hendricken, Kelly" 

Dear Ms. Hendricken,

Thank you for your response to our April 29 letter. We appreciate your willingness to consider our concerns and
suggestions.

We want to reiterate that our primary concern is with SUNY Potsdam’s restrictions on the associational freedoms of all its
students, as detailed in our letter. Before you review the disciplinary sanctions on the Delta Kappa Theta Fraternity, we
respectfully request that you review the university’s policies that restrict its students’ freedom of association, including the
freedom to associate with groups that have been derecognized by the university. To that end, FIRE would be happy to
work with the university to ensure that its policies are consistent with its First Amendment obligations.  

Thanks again.

Sincerely,
Zach 

-- 
Zachary Greenberg
Program Officer, Individual Rights Defense Program 
Foundation for Individual Rights in Education (FIRE)
510 Walnut Street, Suite 1250
Philadelphia, PA 19106
Ph: 215-717-3473
Fax: 215-717-3440
zach.greenberg@thefire.org

This communication may contain information that is confidential or privileged. Unless you are the addressee (or authorized
to receive this message by the addressee), you may not use, copy, or disclose the contents of this message or information
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and delete this message.
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